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Report of the activities of ASHRAYA for 2019-20 

ASHRAYA central executive committee meeting on 13h August 2019: The first PTA 
central executive committee meeting for the academic year 2018-19 was held on 13t 
August 2019 at 10.30 am. The meeting was chaired by Principal, SCE. Discussions
regarding the conduction of PTM and the PTA fund collection for providing books for the 

needy students. The PTA members voluntarily agreed to function as a counseling desk 
during all the days of admission. 

The first parent teacher meeting for the academic year 2019-20 was held on 21t September
2019.The Principal of SCE addressed all the parents before starting the individual interaction 
with proctors. In the speech principal stressed on the impact of technology in the life of 

children and the impact of mobile phones and internet on the future of children. After 
refreshment the parents were directed to the different classes where they met the teachers 
and discussed the progress of their wards. All the parents expressed their sincere gratitude 

towards the institution for the excellent care given to their wards. Certain parameters in the 

institute are modified based on the feedback from parents (Eg: inclution of more cultural and 

sports program were included based on the feedback from parents.). 
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Interaction of Parents with Principal and faculty of various department 

The second central executive committee meeting for this academic year was held on 24h 
April 2020.The association discussion was mainly focused on the modalities of conducting 
Parent teacher meeting online and educate the parents and students regarding the safety 

precautionary measure to be taken during thee pandemic situation of Covid 

The second parent teacher meeting for the academic year 2019-20 was held on 3d May 
2020. The interactions of the parents have been successfully completed through online 
mode. The parents expressed their happiness regarding the care taken by the college during 

lockdown and also appreciated about the effort of the faculty/proctor for reaching them in 
covid situation. 



Online interaction of parents with faculty of various department 

The PTA continues to be the strong pillar and support for the smooth functioning of the 

college. Along with the teachers and management they focus on the integral part of the 
institution. The college is grateful to the PTA for their untiring efforts in attaining the vision 

and mission for which the college stands for. 

Convener Pkiacipal 
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